

ST STEPHEN'S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

Woden Road, Heath Town, Wolverhampton. WV10 OBB

Telephone: 01902 558840

Email: ststephensprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mr W Downing

12th November 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

Guy Fawkes Workshop - Thursday 22nd November 2018

As part of their schoolwork and the requirements of the National Curriculum, an educational lesson has been arranged for Year 1 to experience a Guy Fawkes workshop. The children will spend a lively and interesting day, and will remain in school as usual.

The cost of this workshop is £5.00 per pupil. Please complete the slip below and return to school as soon as possible.

yours sincerely		
Mrs. S. Horton Head of School ×		
	H OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL Thursday 22nd November 2018	
I would like my child (nat and enclose £5.00 to cov	ne) ver the subsidised cost.	to take part in the Guy Fawkes workshop
Signed	Parent/Guardian	Date

'A better start for a finer finish'